






Archon’s Letter

I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. Since assuming the role of Archon, I have

been greatly anticipating the great things we can achieve together. Our fraternity has a

long-lasting tradition of excellence, and I am eager to build upon that foundation as we

embark on this new chapter together.

One of my primary goals as president is to foster a sense of unity and camaraderie among our

members. Whether it’s through academic achievement, philanthropic endeavors, or personal

growth. I am confident that our fraternity has the potential to make a positive impact on our

campus and beyond. In the coming weeks and months, you can expect to see a variety of

exciting events and initiatives taking place within our fraternity from brotherhood events to

community service projects, there will be no shortage of opportunities for our brothers to get

involved and make a difference.

In closing, I want to thank you for your continued support of our fraternity. Your

encouragement and involvement play a crucial role in the success of our organization, and we

are truly grateful for your ongoing commitment. If you have any questions or concerns, please

do not hesitate to reach out to me directly. I am always here to listen and assist in any way

that I can. Here’s to a semester filled with growth, friendship, and accomplishment. Together,

I know we can achieve great things.

Boyd Callis

Pi kappa phi, Archon
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